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December 22, 2022, 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Thank you to all those who made Tuesday night’s Christmas Show so wonderful.  The eighth grade 

students did a great job helping us to understand the true meaning of what this season is all about.  

Thank you to the students in grades Pre-S through seventh grade for the songs that accompanied the 

performance.  

Band/Chorus 

We have rescheduled the Band/Chorus Concert for Thursday, January 19th beginning at 6:30 PM. More 

information will follow as the date gets closer.  

Thank you to all those who participated in yesterday’s dress down day.  Through your generous 

donations we collected $800.00 for Mandee’s Lunchbox. 

Congratulations to our first graders going on the second grade next year.  The students were the 

winners of the re-registration contest.  Each student in first grade will receive a dress down day pass and 

a gift card to Chik-Fil-A. 

 

Prayers 

Please continue to keep all our St. Ann families in your prayers especially for the families of Kylie & 

Thomas Hackett, Lucas Haverstock, Hannah Hayes, and Elizabeth & Maisy Heckler for whom we are 

praying for this week.  Please keep Msgr. Coyle and his family in your prayers Msgr.’s sister in law 

recently passed away.  Please pray for former board member George Bitto and his family.  George 

passed away last week after a brave fight with brain cancer.    

Once again the St. Ann Faculty and Staff wish you a Blessed Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New 

Year.  Enjoy time over the break with family and friends.  School will resume on Tuesday, January 3rd.    

 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Kile 
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